
DC 2023 
Our recent lobbying trip to DC was a well orchestrated event, 

although our “ Meet & Greet” only produced 1 Representative( Pat 
Ryan NY 18) and a few Legislative aides.. ..Our annual meeting 
with both Senators at the Capitol is always a highlight, and this 

year didn’t disappoint ..LCCL meetings at various House settings 
were well organized and helped garner additional cosponsorships 
for H.R. 82..Legislation briefing by COS Kori Blalock Keller was 

informative , and Rap Session chaired by Executive Vice 
President Barner was well received..Great job, Everyone! 

 
 













































 


